OFFICE OF THE ; 1
BUREAU OF MINES N
TORONTO. oiss

Décember 17, 1898.

Dear Sir,-

I regret that owing to an earlier engageneinp 1
cannot accept the invitatien of the Governown, PiElecipal
and Fellows of McGill Unlversity to bé present as the
opening of the Macdonald Chemistry and Mining Building
by Hlis Excellency the Governor: General on Tuesday.

It 1s an ausplcious occasion for the Univer-
sity, and I warmly congratulate 1t on the possession of

generous and - thoughtful friends who are alive te Lhe

nelprtul 1n a.large degree to the development and expan-
siom of our mineral industries.

Yours very truly,

A

Director.
Dr. Harrington,
MeG1ll University,

Montreal.
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